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Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

01782 234440  

    moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 

 

 Wednesday 5th June, 2024 

 

Summer Term 24 ‘What’s on at Moorpark’ Update 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

Here is a list of some of the exciting activities planned and key dates for the rest of the summer term. We 

really hope you will be able to join us when applicable.  

 

Year 3 and 4 Sports Day Monday 24th June @ 9.30am  

Year 5 and 6 Sports Day Monday 1st July  @ 9.30am  

This will take place in the park (weather permitting) from 9.30am, everyone is welcome to come along and 

support!  

Y5 Class Assembly - Friday 28th June @ 9.15am 

All parents are welcome to join us in the school hall to enjoy the Year 5 assembly. 

 

Year 6 Alton Towers Treat – Friday 28th June 

 

Annual School Reports to parents – Monday 1st July   

 

Parent workshop for reading and vocabulary Development – Tuesday 2nd July @ 9.15am  

The Workshop is open to all parents to attend at 9.15am in the school hall.  It will give you lots of ideas of 

how to help your child at home with reading.  

 

Transition Day -Thursday 4th July  

Year 2 will be spending the day a Moorpark and all the other year groups will be working on their new class 

with their new teacher. (More information to follow). 

 

Business Enterprise Fayre- Friday 5th July @ 3.10pm  

The children will be taking part in business enterprise weeks from Monday 24th June until Friday 5th July. On 

Friday 5th July they will be selling their products at our business enterprise fayre.  Everybody welcome! 

 

Key Stage 2 SATS Results - Tuesday 9th July  
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Parent/Carer Conferences - Tuesday 9th July @ 3.30pm – 5pm  

This year the summer term conference will be a drop in session where you can come at any time between 

3.30pm – 5pm to see your child’s work in their classroom.  The teachers will be available if you have any 

questions after you have received your child’s end of term report. There is no need to make an appointment.   

 

Dance and drama club production for parents – Thursday 11th July @ 3.30pm  

The children who have taken part in dance and drama after school club this term are excited to showcase 

what they have been working on!  Parents are invited to watch the performance of ‘I’m in a fairy-tale get 

me out of here!’ in the school hall.  

 

Y3 and Y4 Music Concert for parents - Monday 15th July  

Y5 and Y6 Music concert for parents - Tuesday 16th July  

These will take place in the school hall at 9.15am.  The children will showcase all of the musical skills they 

have developed this year.  Everybody welcome! 

 

Whole School Disco – Tuesday 16th July @ 4.30pm – 6pm 

All pupils are invited to the end of year disco in the school hall.  There will be lots of goodies available to 

purchase. The disco will be from 4.30pm to 6:00pm. There is a £2.00 entry fee plus pocket money for the 

tuck shop. Please exit/enter by the Y4 blue double doors. ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED BY AN 

ADULT AT THE END OF THE DISCO, EVEN YEAR 6 PUPILS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO WALK 

HOME ALONE.  More details to follow                                                               

 

Y6 Leavers Assembly - Wednesday 17th July @ 9.30am  

All parents are invited to come and watch as we say our goodbyes to Year 6.  

 

Y6 Leavers Party – Thursday, 18th July @ 5pm  

All members of year 6 are invited to their leaver’s party from 5pm until 6.30pm.  School will be providing a 

buffet and refreshments for an evening full of celebrations and laughter.  

 

End of term and whole school golden treat days – Thursday 18th and Friday 19th July  

Two days of Golden Treat activities for all children to celebrate all of their achievements this year.  More 

details to follow.  

Happy summer holidays!  School closes on Friday 19th July and reopens on Wednesday 4th 

September 2024 and we look forward to welcoming you all back. Stay safe.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

K Peters                                              L Wright   

(Headteacher)                                                (Head of School) 


